Betty Gennarelli

From: Talcott Brown <talcottdesign12@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2014 10:08 AM

To: Carlos Domingues

Ce: John Ewasutin; Patrick Hines; Michael H.Donnelly; Grace Cardone
Subject: Fwd: Bannerman View Water Main Extension

---------- Forwarded message ~---------

From: James Osborne <engineering@townofnewburgh.org>
Date: Wed, Apr 16,2014 at 10:01 AM

Subject: Bannerman View Water Main Extension

To: Talcott Brown <talcottdesignl2@gmail.com>

Charlie - here is a quick note regarding your application for the above developer sponsored project. Firstly, 1
have completed the required information and have had Gil Piquadio, Deputy Supervisor sign the DOH
application. I also hand delivered the application, Engineer’s Report and Plans to the Orange County
Department of Health. I anticipate that you will receive their comments in about 3 to 4 weeks.

Sorry for the delay in processing your application.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

James W. Osborne
Town Engineer

1496 Route 300
Newburgh, NY 12550

engineering@townofnewburgh.org

845.564.7814 (tel)

845.566.1432 (fax)




